
Mice Class Newsletter 
Friday 13th September 2024 

What has been happening this week?  

In Personal, Social and Emotional Development… Learning about our school routines 

and getting to know our teachers and friends, talking about our feelings 

Physical Development … playing games with balls, following instructions. 

Communication and Language…  Listening to stories as part of a group and sharing ideas 

and responses. 

Literacy—enjoying listening to and joining in with the story of The Colour Monster  

Mathematics… singing number songs together  

Understanding the World…  talking about our families  

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall:  Alyssa for her beautiful painting  

Headteachers Award: Amy for being kind to others in class 

Shining Stars:  Elijah, Amy, Alyssa, Amariah, Fen, Jojo, Holly, Freya and Saaya 

 

Pupil Voice : I like coming to this school!  

Reminders & Messages  

Please come to our phonics workshop at 2.45pm this Tuesday. 

Please join  us for Harvest Festival at Stelling Minnis Church next Friday at 2.30pm. You 

are welcome to walk across the field with us (meet at school at 2pm). All children need 

to be collected from church after the service unless they are staying for After School 

Club, in which case they will be brought back to school by staff.  


